
9 October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Monday 12th of October 2020 all Catholic College Sale students will return to onsite 
learning. It will be wonderful to see the College come to life again and we cannot wait to see 
all our students.  

With the return to onsite learning there are a number of protocols set by external Governing 
bodies that we are required to follow:  

 Students are required to continue to wear fitted face masks (unless medically exempt)  

 Maintain social distancing when outside of a classroom setting 

 The College is required to take students temperatures prior to entering the College.  
Staff will be available from 8.15am at the entrance gates to support a seamless start 
to the school day.  

St. Patrick’s campus entrance and temperature check points - Macalister Street entrances (x 
2), Reeve Street entrance, Desailly Street entrance.  (Cunningham Street entrance near the 
cinema will remain closed). 

Sion campus entrance and temperature check points – Raymond Street entrance, Raglan 
Street bus entrance.  

Any late arrivals must immediately attend student services, which is on the St. Patrick’s 
campus and is temporarily being operated from the Library due to works on the Allman 
Building. 

On their return, students are required to wear full summer uniform.  New summer uniforms 
can be purchased through our stockists, David’s Menswear in Raymond Street.  Second hand 
uniforms can be accessed through the College by registering your interest in items using this 
link. Once you have registered your enquiry a member of the College staff will be in touch as 
soon as possible. 

We recognise that Remote Learning has been difficult for some students.  If your child is 
finding the transition difficult please do not hesitate to get in contact with our Deputy Principal 
of Learning and Wellbeing, Mr Tim Morrison, alternatively, an appointment can be made with 
one of our campus counsellors via SIMON. 

Please note the following key dates for the remainder of October. Further information 
regarding the Year 12 Reflection Day has been distributed in earlier correspondence.  

Key Upcoming Dates  

Wednesday 14th October  Year 12 Reflection Day    

Friday 23rd October  Public Holiday (Grand Final)    

Wednesday 28th October  Year 12 Final Assembly     

Thursday 29th October  Year 12 Gratitude Day     

We look forward to seeing all students back on campus on Monday.  

Yours sincerely 

CHRIS RANDELL 

PRINCIPAL 

https://forms.gle/rrXHWwaJXGgYGPRz8

